

OMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF BOISE

P. O. BOX 769 BOISE, IDAHO 83701-0769

April 6, 1990 ,

Mr. John C. Keenan 501 North 26th Street Boise, ID 83702

Dear Mr. Keenan:

Thank you for your recent letter of March 29, 1990, which provided an update on your efforts to form a Third Order Dominican here in the Boise area. As I already have indicated to you, I am happy to approve your wish to form such a religious community. I look forward to getting your next follow-up report.

May God continue to bless you and your wife and family, as well as those working with you to establish the Third Order of St. Dominic in our community.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ look U Chow

Most Reverend Tod D. Brown Roman Catholic Bishop of Idaho

cc: Reverend Dennis Day

TDB:rg